
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SELECT COMMITTEE

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

TERMS OF REFERENCE

On Tuesday, 12 March 2002 the Legislative Council reappointed a Select
Committee of Inquiry with power to send for persons and papers, with leave to sit
during any adjournment of the Council, and with leave to adjourn from place to
place to inquire into and report upon –

(1) the potential for attracting greater numbers of international students to
Tasmania;

(2) measures that could be undertaken at the Federal, State, Local Government
and other levels to enhance that potential;

(3) any matters which may act as impediments to Tasmania attracting more
international students;

(4) the effectiveness or otherwise of the methods employed by the State
Government and Tasmanian educational institutions in marketing and
recruiting international students;

(5) the level and adequacy of the pastoral care and assistance given to
international students in Tasmania;

(6) the potential and action needed for Tasmania to establish educational
institutions or courses in other countries and the effectiveness or otherwise of
any attempts to do so to date;

(7) the potential for education to become a primary economic driver in the
Tasmanian economy; and

(8) any other matters relevant to marketing, recruiting and catering for the
educational and personal needs and welfare of international students in
Tasmania.

And that –

Mr Fletcher
Mr Wing
Ms Thorp, and
Mr Wilkinson

be members of the Committee.


